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York Region has installed a 
new pedestrian crossing on 
Yonge Street at the Holland 
Landing Community Centre 
and Library in the Town of  
East Gwillimbury. 

Called a pedestrian crossover 
in the Highway Traffic Act,  
the crossing has signs, 
pavement markings and 
flashing lights to define 
the crossing area, increase 
visibility and driver awareness.

Push the button to cross 
Pedestrians push the button 
to activate the flashing lights 
and receive the right of way. 
For added safety, pedestrians 
are reminded to make eye 
contact with drivers and look 
both ways. 

Stop for pedestrians 
Drivers are legally required 
to stop for pedestrians 
at pedestrian crossovers. 
Drivers must also wait until 
pedestrians have fully crossed 
the pedestrian crossover (PXO) 
before proceeding.

For a further information, 
visit the Traffic Signals and 
Pedestrian Crossover page on 
york.ca/Traffic or contact us 
at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75000 
or transportation@york.ca


